
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

 
TE HIKU COMMUNITY BOARD PROJECTS 
 
The Te Hiku Community Board have identified six projects that require forward planning 
for the next Long Term Plan (LTP) 2021-2031.  Our Board invited XCape Design Limited to 
quote on this work ,  this also includes community consultation, and the quote is 
attached.  The Board intends to have our Community Grant Fund Account and 
Placemaking Fund, fund the forward planning work for these projects. 
 

 
RESOLUTION 
 
The Te Hiku Community Board allocates $24,100 from the Community Grant Fund Account 
and $33,300 from the Placemaking Fund, exclusive of GST, towards the costs of this work. 
 

 
 

 


